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Dear Valued Customers : 

March, 2023 

MARKTEC Corporation 

Quality Assurance department 

 

Notification of product standard value change 

 

Thank you very much for your continued business. Due to change production area of the base oil, 

which is the main solvent of our Super Glow Fluorescent Penetrant and Super Check Color Contrast 

Penetrant, we will change the product standard values as follows. 

                                                                Sincerely yours, 

 

Note 

 

1. Product Name 

 ・Super Glo Fluorescent Penetrant OD-2800N 

・Super Glo Fluorescent Penetrant OD-2800II 

・Super Glo Fluorescent Penetrant OD-2800II Aerosol 450 Type 

・Super Glo Fluorescent Penetrant OD-2800III 

・Super Glo Fluorescent Penetrant OD-1800N 

・Super Glo Fluorescent Penetrant OD-2900III 

・Super Check Color Contrast Penetrant UP-GIII・NII 

 

2. Reason 

 The naphthenic solvents used in Japan are mined from oil fields in Australia. 

Due to the difficulty of mining in the current oil field, suddenly changed of production area. 

The standard values were reviewed because the physical properties of the raw materials changed slightly due to  

the change. 

 

 3. Changes 

 ・The standard values for inspection items such as viscosity, flash point, and density will be changed. 

 ・In addition, there is no change in the mixing ratio of raw materials. 

 ・In addition, there is no change about SDS and CAS registration numbers due to this change. 

 *Please refer to the attached sheet for old and new standard values. 

 

4. Others 

・It will be changed sequentially from production of April, 2023. 

・There is no impact on quality due to this change. 


